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Thomas Pringle, T.D. 
 
5th April  2024 
 
PQ 12031/24: To ask the Minister for Health the reason no appeal mechanism is included in the job evaluation scheme conducted 
by the HSE; and if he will make a statement on the matter. –Thomas Pringle 
 

 
Dear Deputy,  
 
I refer to your recent Representation which was sent to the HSE for response.  
 

To advise that neither the Support Staff Job Evaluation or the Clerical/Admin have an appeal mechanism, as both were agreed with the 
representative bodies, and are therefore a collective agreement.  

However, if the Deputy will identify which of the schemes – the Support Staff or the Clerical /Admin staff the PQ is based on - we can review 
the response above and  reference the provisions of that scheme.    

I trust this clarifies and is of some assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Marie O’Sullivan 
National HR 


